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H.R. 3128 passed by Congress and signed by the President provides for coverage of new 
State employees under Medicare. Any new employee hired after March 31, 1986, is now 

required to be covered under Medicare. Therefore, employers must deduct 1.45% 
(percent) of gross wages from the pay of any new employee with an employer contribution 

of an equal amount. 

Employee Name (print):   

Employee Signature:   Date:   


	Employee Name print: 


